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ICYMI: Heller’s Women's Homeless 
Veterans Act Gets Hearing
(Washington, D.C.) – At the Senate Committee on Veterans' Affairs today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) testified about his bill, the Women's Homeless Veterans Act (S. 3308). This legislation would require that at least 15 percent of funds provided to the Department of Veterans Affairs Grant and Per Diem Program would be allocated to homeless veterans with special needs, including homeless female veterans. It also provides the VA with the authority to reimburse shelters and facilities that provide services to children of homeless veterans.
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“Too many of our nation’s heroes are coming home from overseas to their homes underwater and high unemployment in their communities.   
“Of particular concern is the growing number of homeless female veterans.  In 1990, women made up only four percent of all veterans.  Today that number has doubled to 8 percent, amounting to almost 1.8 million women. As the demographics of our Armed Services have changed throughout the years, so too have the needs of homeless veterans. Many homeless shelters today were never designed to serve the needs of female veterans or homeless veterans with children.   
“I joined with Ranking Member Burr to introduce the Women’s Homeless Veterans Act.   

This common-sense legislation simply increases the percentage of funding allocated for homeless women veterans as well as providing the VA with the ability to reimburse shelters for services provided to children

“When they [veterans] have sacrificed so much for our country to preserve and protect our freedoms, we should at least ensure that their needs are met when they fall on hard times.…”
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